
 
                                                                                                                                                     

Statement on Ontario government’s Announcement on Staffing Increase in Long-
Term Care 

 
Holland Christian Homes was extremely pleased with the announcement today from the 
Minister of Long-Term Care, Rod Phillips, on the massive investment that will be made into 
staffing in long-term care in Ontario.  This is great news for the long-term care industry and 
we commend the government for committing to these critical investments that will have 
such a positive impact on the quality of life for seniors in Ontario. 
 
We look forward to receiving these investments into Grace and Faith Manor that will allow 
us to provide our cherished residents with an even better enjoyment of life.  More staff 
means more care for our residents, and that is what really matters.   
 
Our staff are incredibly dedicated to our residents and to providing the best possible level 
of care.  We are so pleased that with these investments, we will soon be able to add to our 
team and increase the time spent with each resident, and also to take some of the burden 
off our very hardworking employees.   
 
We look forward to implementing these changes within Grace and Faith Manor and for the 
positive impact we know it will have on our residents and our whole community at Holland 
Christian Homes.  
 


